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Pursuant to the Open Public Meeting Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 to 21, the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
hereby gives notice of a Special Public Meeting to be held on Monday, June 30, 2025 at 4:30 p.m. 

This meeting will be conducted virtually at the following: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dQ4PWvN8igU 
 

4. TELECOMMUNICATIONS 
 

A. Docket No. TO25020078 – In the Matter of the Publishing of a Notice of Funding Availability for the 
Broadband Equity, Access and Deployment Grant Program. 

 
The Board will consider publishing a Notice of Funding Availability for federal funds available through the   
BEAD Grant Program that reflects changes issued by the National Telecommunications and Information 
Agency on June 6, 2025. 

 
8. CLEAN ENERGY 

 
A. Docket No. QO25040205 – In the Matter of the Comprehensive Energy Efficiency and Renewable 

Energy Resource Analysis for Fiscal Year 2026 Clean Energy Program. 

The Board will consider recommendations regarding the Comprehensive Energy Efficiency and 
Renewable Energy Resource Analysis for Fiscal Year 2026. 

 
B. Docket No. QO25040206 – In the Matter of the Clean Energy Programs and Budget for the Fiscal Year 

2026. 
 

The Board will consider recommendations regarding the Clean Energy Programs and Budgets for Fiscal 
Year 2026 and the use of settlement funds. 
 

C. Docket No. QO25040217 – In the Matter of a Memorandum of Understanding Between the New Jersey 
Board of Public Utilities and New Jersey Institute of Technology – Executive Session. 

 
The Board will consider a Memorandum of Understanding for Fiscal Year 2026 between the New Jersey 
Board of Public Utilities and New Jersey Institute of Technology. 

 
D. Docket No. QO25040218 – In the Matter of a Memorandum of Understanding Between the New Jersey 

Board of Public Utilities and The College of New Jersey – Executive Session. 

The Board will consider a Memorandum of Understanding for Fiscal Year 2026 between the New Jersey 
Board of Public Utilities and The College of New Jersey. 

 
 
 

 
 

http://www.nj.gov/bpu/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dQ4PWvN8igU


1 Not a paid legal advertisement  

 

 
Dated: June 26, 2025 

Sherri L. Lewis 
 

Sherri L. Lewis 
Secretary to the Board 

 

 
Persons interested in attending the above Meeting who require special accommodation because of disability should contact 
the Office of the Secretary of the Board at (609) 292-1554 at least one (1) day prior to the Meeting date so that appropriate 
arrangements can be made. 
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